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Comments: 

I object to the construction of a concrete parking lot and the proposed construction in the South Forks and Cave

Creek area of the Chiricahua MTS.  This area should be preserved as part of the Chiricahua National Monument.

There are Trogans and Earred Quetzals, birds of prey, local and rare birds that need the environment preserved.

The biodiversity of this area needs protection.  Please take more time in thinking this through.

 


